
 
 
 
 

 
December 12, 2016 
 
Dear Families, 
We have worked hard this year, and it’s time to replenish school supplies. Over winter break, 
will you please buy some more supplies for your child? The following items are needed.  
 

 Wide-ruled notebook paper 
 

 one-subject black and white composition 
notebook 
 

 #2 pencils 
 

 1 box of crayons or colored pencils 
 

 1 handheld pencil sharpener with lid 
 

 Large glue stick 
 

 1 pack of erasers 
 

 1 pair of scissors 
 

 1 box of Kleenex 
 

 1 box of baby wipes 
 

 Earbuds or headphones to be used with the 
iPads 

 conjuntos papel de cuaderno(raya ancha) 
 

 cuadernos de un sujeto(raya ancha) 
 
 

 lapices amarillo numero dos 
 

 1 caja de crayolas o lapices coloreados 
 

 Sacapuntas de lápiz personal 
 

 tubos grandes de pegamento  
 

 Gomas/borradores de lapices 
 

 1 par de tijeras 
 

 1 cajas de papel de náriz (Kleenex) 
 

 1 caja de toallas del bebé 
 

 Audifonos/auriculares para los iPads 

 
 
If you wish to send the supplies to school this week or next week instead of January 3rd, we 
will be happy to take the items. In addition to what’s listed above, we have a request for the 
following: 
 

 Colorful pens (pink, green, orange, turquoise, etc.) 
 

 Dry erase markers (any color) 
 

 Jump ropes 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Mitchell and Ms. Hotaling 


